
 

   

 
     

 
 

       
        

             
   

 
      

       
   

 
          

 
 

      
    

       
  

 
 
  
 

MolinaHealthcare.com 

Update to Reimbursement Rates for Ambulatory Surgical Centers 

Effective June 1, 2023, the Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) revised the 
reimbursement rates for Ambulatory Surgical Center (ASCs) and Hospital ASCs. These rate revisions 
shift from the group rate and locality code method of payment for each procedure code and now 
assigns fees by individual procedure code. 

Molina is actively reprocessing claims impacted by these rate changes. Providers are not required to 
resubmit, or appeal claims impacted by these changes unless the claims were denied for additional 
reasons after the reprocessing is complete. 

Per HHSC directive, MCOs are not required to pay interest related to impacted provider claims through 
December 31, 2023. 

For more information on the reimbursement rates for ASCs, please refer to the Texas Medicaid 
Provider Procedures Manual. Please contact your provider relations representative or email 
MHTXProviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com if you have questions abut this change or your 
impacted claims. 
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